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The people if Oregon have already voted NO to giving Illegals driver's licenses. Illegals have
no rights in our Country and it is not okay to give non-citizens identifications reserved for
American Citizens and would give them access to voting which they ALSO HAVE NO
RIGHT TO DO. This is wrong. Disregard for people who live in Oregon legally is WRONG.
WE the people have a say in this,and we say NO.
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